From: ANR - WSMD Lakes

To: Jensen, Kimberly

Subject: FW: Act 57 ANC Study Committee

Date: Monday, November 13, 2023 10:07:02 AM
Thank you,

Kelcie Bean (she/her)

You may now submit permit applications, compliance reports and fee payments through our online
Jform to expedite its receipt and review: ANR Online Intake Form

7~ VERMONT

Kelcie Bean (she/her), Environmental Technician

Vermont Agency of Natural Resources | Department of Environmental Conservation
Watershed Management Division | Business & Operation Support Services (BOSS)

1 National Life Drive, Davis 3 | Montpelier, VT 05620-3522

802-490-6195 (o/c) | Kelcie.bean@vermont.gov
http://dec.vermont.gov/watershed

The Agency of Natural Resources supports telework, and I work primarily remotely. I am available to connect by phone and

email.

Public Records Statement: Written communications to and from state officials regarding state business are considered public

records and may be subject to public scrutiny.

rrom:

Sent: Saturday, November 11, 2023 12:41 PM
To: ANR - WSMD Lakes <ANR.WSMDLakes@vermont.gov>
Subject: Act 57 ANC Study Committee

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Dear Act 57 Study Committee,

As the president of the Shadow Lake Association and one of many hundreds of volunteers who
battled Milfoil in Shadow Lake for many years, | implore you to maintain a permitting and application
review process that remains rigorous but without new burdens placed on volunteers. Those of us
who are already trying to wade through expectations from the state to protect the Vermont lakes
through Greeter Programs, lake surveys, Aquatic Invasive Species workshops, and the like do not
need any added burdens as we shoulder much responsibility in keeping Vermont water clear. The
partnership that lake associations have with the state and the towns they are within, form a strong
bond that must continue to be nurtured for the sake of the economics of our communities, the




health of the water and the peace of mind of all who recreate on our lakes.

Sincerely,

Shadow Lake Association





